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07 February 2025    

Crossrail 2 Ref: CR2-5268-2025  

  

Dear Christopher Smith, 

  

2025/0407/P : Britannia Street Car Park London WC1X 9B 
Redevelopment of existing car park through to provide a purpose-built student accommodation (Sui Generis Use) building with 
community floorspace (Use Class F2) at ground level, alongside hard and soft landscaping, cycle parking, boundary treatments and 
other associated work 
 

Transport for London administers the Crossrail 2 Safeguarding Direction made by the 

Secretary of State for Transport on 24 March 2015.  

Thank you for your letter dated 03 February 2025, requesting the views of the Crossrail 2 

Project Team on the above application. I confirm that the application relates to land outside 

the limits of land subject to consultation by the Crossrail 2 Safeguarding Direction.  

I have no comment on the application.  

The latest project developments can be found on the Crossrail 2 website www.crossrail2.co.uk  

 

I hope this information is helpful, but if you require any further information or assistance 

then please feel free to contact a member of the Safeguarding Team by email to:   

  

VAT number 756 2770 08  
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